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The Federation of St Anne’s & St Martin’s Governing body is delighted to announce that 

we have agreed to appoint a permanent Headteacher in each school, rather than an 

Executive Headteacher across the Federation. We are delighted that Erika Kirwan and 

Sarah Bernto have agreed to take on these positions for St Martin’s and St Anne’s 

respectively, with effect from today, Monday 9th December 2019. 

 

 

We very much look forward to working with them both to continue the excellent work 

they have already started. 

 

 
 

To all Parents/Carers/Staff at St. Anne’s & St. Martin’s 

GOVERNORS WORKING 

ACROSS THE FEDERATION 

DECEMBER  BULLETIN  2019 

No 10 

 

Contact the Governors via email. cog@st-annes.reading.sch.uk   CoG@stmartins.reading.sch.uk 

End of Term, December Governor Bulletin will be out next week by Friday 20th December 
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